
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                             CONTACT:  Raymond Mendoza   

Dec. 10, 2018              William Diepenbrock                   

                                                                                                                                                       (909) 267-6008                                                                                                                                                                                                 

El Monte City School District to be 

Honored for Encouraging College 

Readiness 
WHAT: The El Monte City School District will receive the Bobby Salcedo Esperanza Award for 

supporting college readiness during the 15th annual Tamalada fundraiser event, 

hosted by the El Monte Promise Foundation. 

 

The Bobby Salcedo Esperanza Award recognizes educational entities that excel in 

their commitment and contributions to the advancement of schools, students and the 

community. 

 

The District is receiving the accolade for creating a strong college roadmap for its K-8 

students, encouraging parents to make financial plans for paying tuition and 

supporting students to reach their full academic potential. 

 

WHERE: Grace T Black Auditorium 

3130 Tyler Ave. 

El Monte 

 

WHEN: Thursday, Dec. 13 

5 to 7 p.m. 

 

MEDIA: Call Raymond Mendoza at 909-267-6008 to arrange coverage. 

 
Coverage and/or inclusion of this event in your calendar of events is welcomed and 

greatly appreciated. 
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